
HUDSON HEADLINER

CALENDAR OF EVENTS: Sept. 14th JH Volleyball Home @ 5:30 pm Sept. 16th JH Cross Country @ Drexel

Sept. 16th On-line Book Fair begins (see reverse)

Sept. 17th JH Volleyball @ Lakeland

Sept 18th Mid Quarter

Sept. 19th
Sept. 21st
JH Cross Country @ Clinton
JH Volleyball Home @ 5:30 pm

Sept. 23rd PTO Meeting @ 6:00 pm in the North parking lot

THE BRIGHT SPOT: Always be kinder than you feel.

STUDENT OF THE WEEK: JACK SNYDER (GRADE K)

Vanilla or Chocolate? Vanilla Rainy Days or Sunshine? Sunshine Hamburgers or Nuggets? Nuggets Summer or Winter? Winter Pancakes or Waffles? Waffles Ride Bikes or Run? Ride Bikes Dogs or Cats? Dogs Books or Movies? Movies Fruits or Vegetables? Fruits Cookies or Cake? Cake



Jack is always on his best behavior and sets a good example for other students. He is the first to push in his chair, clean around his area, and raise his hand when he has a question. I appreciate how Jack always tries to help his classmates in any way he can. He has a "go getter" attitude and won't give up on anything until he reaches success. I appreciate how Jack always reminds our class to never say we can't do something. This is a motto we have really embraced. I can't wait to see the progress Jack has throughout the year! - Miss Rachel

BELLS & WHISTLES: to the students for the great manners they've been displaying. I've heard please and thank you a lot this past week! - Mrs. Warmbrodt

Preschool: Hello, Fall! We have had a great week learning how to use scissors! We have been singing an awesome song called "Top to Bottom Left to Right"! It helps the students learn their right hand from their left hand. It also teaches them that we read from top to bottom and left to right. This week the students will begin writing letters, starting with lines and circles. We are really enjoying listening to stories and singing songs. I have to say this group is one of the best groups at cleaning up! I am so proud of them. Have a great week! -Miss Stacie

1st/2nd: In 2nd grade we are still working hard on our math facts, and it's very important to be practicing those at home. In 1st grade we're working extra hard on our reading and sight words. Again, it's important to practice at home too. Reminder that AR tests need to be taken still for both grades. A few have started taking those already and that's great. We are also working hard on our manners in both classes. Keep up the great work! -Mrs. Hird

**************************	*

3rd/4th: I hope everyone was able to get out and enjoy the nice weather this weekend especially after our much needed rain. I know my family and I found ourselves outside a lot this weekend. Our class has worked very hard in Language Arts with subjects and predicates. Students have been working on identifying them in sentences. On Friday we even played game and if they could identify them correctly they got one M&M for every correct answer. We will continue our hard work this week in Language Arts and will have their 1st test on Friday, September 18th. Every day this week there will be a reinforcement worksheet sent home as practice for the upcoming test. A study guide will come home on Thursday to prepare them for their test on Friday. There will also be a spelling test on Friday. Here's to another great week!

-Mrs. Cooper

5th/6th: 5th and 6th graders will finish up "Ideas" in 6-Trait Writing this week and 6th graders will also start outlines for their Patriot's Pen essays. In Science, both grades will begin a new lesson about comets and asteroids and will also finish their solar system projects. In Reading, students will be learning about Author's Purpose. In Social Studies, 5th graders will read Ch. 12 about famous Missourians and 6th graders will work on their study guide for a test over the Civil War next Thursday. Students will be doing some Constitution Day activities this week in Social Studies as well.

7/8 Comm. Arts: Students will continue looking at character and point of view this week and will have a quiz over point of view on Friday. Don't forget to keep reading-1st Quarter AR Books are due Mon. Oct. 12th! -Mrs. Foster

7th/8th: 5-8 Math: We'll spend just a bit more time in review of last years' time missed as well as getting to some newer concepts and will soon be moving ahead with our grade-level math.

7th-8th: In grammar, we will be moving on to concentrate on various parts of speech and begin by talking about all of the different types and functions of nouns. In social studies, 7th grade will be starting to look at civilizations of northeast Africa, and 8th grade will be covering the English colonies. In science, seventh grade will continue to work on interactions of atoms while 8th grade will be learning about electricity/magnetism relationships. If our schedule goes to plan, I'm hoping to get to some fun activities this week in which students will be looking at building various types of circuits. It will also be a good exercise in following written directions. Tests this Week: 7th Science: Wednesday.

-Mr. Ewing

CHARACTER ED WORD: AWARENESS: This week we talked about Manners. Mr. Fox helped us learn some of the best manners...saying please and thank you, may I, you're welcome and excuse me. Mr. Fox says good manners make good friends! —Miss Stacie

Hudson R-IX will be sponsoring an online Scholastic Book Fair 9/16/2020 – 9/29/2020. Beginning the 16th, you can log in at www.scholastic.com/fair and search "Hudson". Hudson R-IX will receive a portion of the sales and all book-only purchases over \$25.00 will ship free to your home! You don't have to create an account in order for the school to receive credit from purchases. We will use the proceeds earned to buy books for the school. Christmas is just around the corner!